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STATE REPRESENTATIVES 
 

NEW JERSEY                                        NEW YORK                                      NEW YORK 
       Russell Davis, NJ XI           Keith Lipsey, NY XVIII               Vinny Calderon, NY X 

1808 Breakers Drive   61 Stewart Avenue, Suite 301                      8733 21st Avenue 
                      Manahawkin, NJ 08050             Newburgh, NY 12550                   Brooklyn, NY 19335 

Cell: 609-709-8671          Cell: 845-505-1557                          Cell: 917-748-9442 
     russdavis@verizon.net   bknyxx@gmail.com                  vinnycalderon@aol.com 

 
 

NEW YORK                       NEW YORK                             PENNSYLVANIA 
                    Steve Nieves, NY VI                      Kevin Durawa, NY IV                       Pamela McClaren, PA XIII 
                     14 Peach Tree Ln                               21 Dewey Ave.                                             141 Ascot Court 

 Wilton, NY 12831                           Batavia, NY 14020                                        Downington, PA 193 
                    Cell:518-466-1833                         Cell: 585-356-6200                                        Cell: 610-637-5881 

Esnieves618@gmail.com              kdurawa@rochester .rr.com                             pamelaabk@aol.com 
 
 

                   PENNSYLVANIA                           PENNSYLVANIA 
                   Rick Vobis, PA XXVI                       Mike Hoover PA XXI 
                   163 Heaters Hill Rd.                          201 LaRue Dr. 
                   Matamoras, PA 18336                       Moon Township, PA 15108 
                   Cell: 845-796-6006                            Cell: 412-973-1338 
                   rvbkpaxxvi@yahoo.com                    paknght@yahoo.com  
                     

 
CHAPLAIN      SAFETY OFFICER 

                                                                                     Sal Salamone, NY XVI 
                                                          196-56 45th Avenue 
                                                                                  Flushing, NY 11358 
                                                           Phone: 718-423-5948 
                                                            ssalfund@msn.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BLUE KNIGHTS PLEDGE:  As a Blue Knight, I pledge to act with honor and pride to promote motorcycling and 
motorcycle safety by being an example of the safe use, operation and enjoyment of motorcycles.  I will work at all 

times to improve the relationship between the motorcycling law enforcement community and the general public.  The 
fraternal spirit will always guide me in relating to other Blue Knights. 
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Chairman: Myron Joseph, NY IX      

Greetings and salutations my fellow BK sisters and brothers, 
I can’t believe it’s the end of August already, but there is still time for some warm 
weather riding before the cold weather moves in and we have to wear our heated 
element clothing. 
I am happy to see that our reps are organizing gatherings for our northwestern 
chapters and attending chapter events in their respective territories.  

Steve Nieves attended NY XXIII 3rd Annual multi-chapter ride/luncheon starting and ending from the 
Eisenadler Brahaus in Palatine Bridge NY. The weather was not kind to the attendees as rain was on and off 
most of the day.  Nevertheless, several members from NY XXIII and NY VI gathered and made the best of it.  
No matter what the weather is, it is always a good time when Blue Knight Brothers and Sisters can gather to 
break bread and ride. 
Next on the Upcoming TSC event calendar is the Wildwood Boardwalk Ride on August 25th hosted by 
NJ V; The Lighthouse Run on September 7th by NY XV has been canceled; The Ride to Remember is 
on September 14th by NY X.  Hopefully, I will see a lot of you at one of these events.  
Tri-State Conference 2024 Fall Presidents Weekend is fast approaching us and will be held at the 
Georgian in Lake George, NY on October 4th to October 6th by NY XXII. We listened to you and heard 
that $225.00 per night for a hotel room was a little steep. We were able to negotiate a rate of $149.00 per 
night with the only hotel that would even consider a price reduction during this time of the year. Now 
we need you, the membership, to come spend a weekend with your brother and sister to spend a couple 
of nights in Lake George, NY.  No matter where you come from, we want to see you there. 
The BOG results are in Mark Howard, TN III, is the new Chairman, Andreas “Schlagi” Hohendorf – 
GER V, remains the Vice Chairman, Secretary, Pamela McClaren, and treasurer Michael Rickard.      
 
The newsletter is yours so remember to send your articles to our TSC Secretary, Joe DeFelice, by the 
25th of the month. Whether it’s one sentence or a dissertation, we want it along with a flyer.  Please say 
something about your future events so it may be included in the newsletter under your chapter contact 
information.     
Please remember we have a website and FB page for all to view and add information at any time.  Don 
Parker ( dapnyiv@yahoo.com)  is our website administrator and Teresa Hartley along with all Board 
Member are FB administrators. 
Until I see you or I prepare my next message, stay safe and healthy. 
 

 

 

 

 

Vice-Chairman: Lon Strayer, PA XII  
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Secretary: Joe DeFelice,  NY I 
 
Greetings Fellow Blue Knight’s 
 
I hope everyone is having a safe and wonderful riding season so far. 
 
As everyone should know the TSC Fall President’s meeting will be held on 

October 05, 2024. In Lake George at the Georgian Lakeside Resort. With that being said if you would 
like to have an item and the meeting agenda, please e mail everything no later the September 08, 2024. 
This will allow me to have the agenda ready for the Board to review before the meeting and ready for 
said meeting. 
 
If you have any item to be  put into the newsletter, please send it to me and not to any other Board 
member. This will save a lot of time. By the time you send the information to another Board member 
and they send it to me your Chapter event could be over. So, to make sure we do not miss your event, 
please send it directly to me. Thank you. Also send your item either in a word doc, PDF file, or a jpeg 
file. This will make it easier for me to save and input the files in the newsletter. 
 
Until next time, keep the shiny side up and the rubber on the road. 
 
Ride With Pride 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer: Gus Faella,  NJ XI 
 
Greetings, 
Now that we are at the end of a hot, hot, summer I hope everyone is doing well. The 
fall season will be here before you know it and some great riding days. 
Don’t forget to check the TSC calendar for chapter events. 
I attended the Blue Knights 50th Anniversary Convention at Sugarloaf Mountain in 
Maine July 21-26. THANKS to Mike. Jen, Cindy Fletcher, and the anniversary 

committee for a great convention, we had a great time despite the weather. 
The Tri State Conference fall meeting will be held in Lake George NY on  
October 4,5, 6 at the Georgian Hotel. Registration is $130.00pp. lodging is $149.00 per night.  
Registration checks should be made out to the TRI-State Conference and mailed with the registration 
form to me at 459 Northern Blvd. Bayville NJ 08721 
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New York State Rep, Central, West: Keith Lipsey ,  NY XVIII 
Greetings Blue Knights, 
 
Well, Blue Knights International’s once in a lifetime 50th Anniversary Celebration is 
in the books, with a celebration unmatched in our Blue Knights history.  I am 
overwhelmed by the photos, videos and stories that keep coming in, like being in a 
movie with them all.  
Schools are just about ready to open here in the northeast, and Coach Lipsey 

(Francine) has been preparing for her volleyball team to gear up and hit the courts with their Bumps, 
Sets and Spikes.  Go Marlboro Dukes! 
With that said, please don’t let your mind shift into the entry of ‘off season’ yet. There is still plenty of 
time, and the most colorful time for riding those roads built for motorcycling.  Do be conscience of 
school buses and the increase of erratic drivers, as they try to navigate around those slower moving 
vehicles carrying precious cargo.  Remember that if you are motoring in NY and the opposing traffic has 
a STOPPED school bus with flashing red lights, all traffic must stop, even if there is a divided highway.  
PLEASE be especially carefully IF you are the one stopped on the opposing side, as I still hear of tragic 
experiences whereby the motorcyclist is rearended by a vehicle NOT stopping, as they believe that they 
are clear to go due to the medium divided highway.  
The 23rd anniversary of 911 is approaching, so please keep all the families affected, in your prayers and 
thoughts.  The damage is continuing with no end in sight for lifetime effects of the terrorist’s attack on 
America. God be with us.  
Upcoming on our TSC calendar is the Wildwood Boardwalk Ride on August 25th by NJ V; The 
Lighthouse Run on September 7th by NY XV; The Ride to Remember on September 14th by NY X; Tri-
State Conference Weekend to be held at the Georgian in Lake George, NY on October 4th to October 6th 
by NY XXII and Frost on the Pumpkin Ride on October 6th by NJ XV.  Please check your TSC Calendar 
online for further information. 
*TSC Weekend items for sale to be found online at www.BKNY9.com   
Until we meet again, stay safe and make those memories. 
 
Roulez avec Fierte’, 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
New York State Rep, Metro Area: Vinny Calderon, NY X 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.bkny9.com/
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New York State Rep, North East: Steve Nieves, NY VI  
  
On Saturday August 17, NY XXIII held their 3rd Annual multi-chapter ride/luncheon 
starting and ending from the Eisenadler Brahaus in Palatine Bridge NY.  This year the 
weather was not kind as rain was on and off most of the day.  Nevertheless, several 
members from NY XXIII and NY VI gathered and made the best of it.  Regardless of 
weather, it is always a good time when Blue Knight Brothers and Sisters can gather to 
break bread and ride. 

 
Reminder, this year's Fall Tri-State Conference will be held October 4th through the 6th in Lake George 
NY.  Look forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
Until then,  
 
Ride With Pride and always ride safely. 
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New York State Rep, North West: Kevin Durawa, NY IV 
 
Hello my Blue Knights brothers and sisters, 

August has been a busy month. 
I started out with a ride to Michigan 08/02-08/04/24 with my brother/in-law and put on 
1290 miles hitting some points of interest: Cops and Donuts, The Tunnel of Trees M-
119, Zip’s 45th parallel Harley Davidson, the Mackinaw Bridge and Castle Rock, a 

nighttime cruise around Bronners Christmas Wonderland and a 1 pound BLT from Tony’s restaurant 
(amazing). 
 
NY4 safety officer Jon Lupo was interviewed by Rochester Ch.8 news on 08/12/24 for safety tips due to 
several motorcycle fatalities in the area, great job Jon. 
NY4 held a chapter ride to the Rusty Nut Gastropub in Osceola, Pa. On 08/14/24. We had 7 bikes, 11 
riders, and a good time was had by all. 
 
I solicited participants for a multi-Chapter ride/ meet and greet via text, email and TSC and NY4 
Facebook pages, to the The Blue Canoe Grill in Erieville, NY. We started the ride with 14 bikes/19 
riders from NY4, NY5(GLRC) and PA18(GLRC) and were greeted by members of NY23 and a couple 
NY4 family members who are local to the area. Another fantastic day of riding and expanding 
friendships. 
 
I have another ride set for Thursday, August 29, 2024 to the Kinzua Bridge State Park and Skywalk 
Bridge. Information is posted to the TSC and NY4 Facebook pages. 
 
The Tri State President’s weekend/fall convention is fast approaching, October 4-6, 2024, at the 
Georgian Lakeside Resort in Lake George, NY. Let’s have a great turnout and show our support to those 
who worked so hard to give us a fall convention this year. 
 
Big Buck raffle tickets are now available for purchase and offer a chance to win 1 of 3 different firearms 
or the cash equivalents. Contact a TSC board member or representative to acquire your tickets. 
 
I hope to see many of you at a ride/event or just out somewhere in the near future. Until then, be well, be 
safe and Ride With Pride 

Until next month Stay Safe and Ride With Pride. 
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  New Jersey State Rep: Russel Davis, NJ XI 
 
August was a busy month in New Jersey. NJXIII had a pig roast, NJ 5 had an event in 
Wildwood on the Boardwalk, and NJIX had a unique event at the end of the month, 
called Cop Drop at an airport, skydiving at it’s best. I hope to see more New Jersey 
chapters at the Tri State weekend coming up soon. It is a long ride for some, like me, 
but it is worth seeing your fellow Blue Knights in beautiful Lake George, New York. 
You won’t be disappointed. And it is the weekend before Columbus Day. Lots of Fall 
colors to see. Great places to visit and, eat. Be safe because there is still great riding 
events available. Check the New Jersey Blue Knight websites often and your Tri State 

site as well.  
RWP 
 
 
 
 
 

Pennsylvania State Rep: Pamela McClaren,  PA XIII 
   As we come into the beautiful end of summer/fall riding season, I'm hoping that you all 
had a fun-filled summer and were able to relax and get out and enjoy the company of 
fellow Blue Knights.  I had an amazing time at the 50th Convention in Maine and I am 
looking forward to seeing friends in Culpeper, VA at the Mason Dixon Blue Ridge 
Rally(stay tuned for pictures on Facebook!) 
    I appreciate all of the support I have received regarding the recent election for the Board 
of Governor's Secretary position, and by now you should have received the email with the 
minutes for the 2024 BOG meeting - if not, reach out and I will send them to you 

(Pamelaabk@aol.com). 
    I have volunteered to organize the Big Buck Raffle for this coming year and thanks to Myron we 
already have the tickets.  The Tri-State board members have them in hand so if you are interested in 
purchasing one/five/twenty please see me or another board member - they are $10 each and we are 
raffling off 3 guns or money equivalent.  Little Bear is going to help me sell tickets(see picture). 
    Be safe, enjoy the season and Ride With Pride!! 
 

 
 

mailto:Pamelaabk@aol.com
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Pennsylvania State Rep: Rick Vobis, PA XXVI 
 
 Hello Brother and Sister Blue Knights of the Tri States Conference. 
     Here in my little part of the world things have been happening but it seems that 
Good luck was not one of them for me. 
    My Chapter hosted a wonderful ride which was called the “Minisink Battle Run VI” 
and was held on August 4th, 2024.  I heard this was a fantastic event which had no 
registration fees but provided a beautiful police escorted ride with a great feed up at the 

end of the ride for free.  Donations were however taken for the “Wreaths across America” charity for 
use at the West Point Cemetery.  The reason I say I heard it was a great time is that, on the ride to the 
staging point, I hit the mother of all potholes in New York State (of which there are MANY) which 
totaled out my front rim and caused a total flat tire.  Fortunately I was able to ride it to safety and then 
called a Blue Knights brother (Rich Weber) who arrived shortly with a trailer to take the bike and me 
home so I missed the event.  I am happy to be able to report that, after obtaining a new rim, wheel 
bearings, rotor and spacers, the bike is back up and running like a top. 
     On Friday I was honored to be asked to attend the funeral of Quinton Hapke, the cousin of Paul 
Brower, one of the members of Blue Knights Pennsylvania XXVI. Quinton was a service Veteran 
having served as a Green Beret.  The funeral procession was attended by about 25 motorcycles from the 
Nam Knights (Quinton was a Viet Nam Combat Veteran), Blue Knights from various chapters and 30 
or so cars.  The ride from the funeral home to the cemetery was partly police escorted with the 
remainder of the traffic control being handled by the Blue Knights and Nam Knights.  It was wonderful 
to see this American Hero Honored and respected.  We were all thanked for attending by the family. 
There are still some upcoming events to enjoy including the Tri States Fall Conference being held 
10/4/24 – 10/6/24 in Lake George New York.  Be sure to visit the Star Trek Original Series set museum 
in Fort Ticonderoga, NY while you are there. 
  Well that’s about all have for now. Hope to see you all on the road. 
   
 
   
 
 
 

Pennsylvania State Rep: Mike Hoover, PA XXI 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Safety Officer: Sal Salamone, NY XVI 
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INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

 
PRESIDENT    DJ ALVAREZ  dj@blueknights.org  281-642-8716 
 
VICE PRESIDENT NA  CAL ENNALS      bktscsec@verizon.net                       856-364-6843 
 
VICE PRESIDENT EUROPE Holk Opitz                    b     vicepresidenteurope@blueknights.org    
 
SERCRETARY   GLEN WHEAT  secretary@blueknights.org   
 
TREASURER   JOHN BULL  treasurer@blueknights.org  410-255-8062 
 
PAST PRESIDENT  GUY O/CONNOR pastpresident@blueknights.org 928-713-4968 
 
BOG CHAIRMAN  MARK HOWARD            smco835@gmail.com                415-606-1201 
 

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE REPS 
 
EUROPEAN      KOENRAAD HUTSE koen.hutse@gmail.com  32-477-653-060 
 
GREAT LAKES     DENNIS HAFEMAN bkwrongway1@aol.com  262-971-5084 
 
MASON-DIXON     JOHN POLLINGER mpbkde1@comcast.com  302-545-5301 
 
MID WEST REGIONAL    DOUG CASTEEL mwrc.rep@blueknights.org 314-412-4449 
 
NORTHEAST      GUY POIRIER  nec.rep@blueknights.org  450-601-2040 
 
RIO GRAND      JAY GRAY                       jaybird793@yahoo.com                510-538-6902 
 
SOUTHERN REGIONAL    BOB AWTREY src.rep@blueknights.org  706-773-5250 
 
SOUTHWEST      JORGE ORTIZ  swc.rep@blueknights.org   
 
TRI-STATE      RUSS HARPER rhh57@aol.com   914-588-4912 
 
UNITED KINGDON & IRELAND  GRAHAM BUXTON grahamb638@gmail.com  44-115-939-1753 
 
WEST COAST       LISA O’OBRIEN wcc.rep@blueknights.org  707-266-6349 
 

BLUE KNIGHTS INTERNATIONAL OFFICE 
 
JANA CLARK (Office Manager) 38 ALDEN STREET international@blueknights.org 207-947-4600 
     BANGOR, ME 04401 
 

 
 

** REMINDERS ** 
Please send me an updated Chapter Contact Form whenever your Chapter changes Officers and/or Contacts. 

The form is available on the Join us/Chapters page of the TSC Website. 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: SUBMIT YOUR CHAPTER INFORMATION BEFORE THE 25th OF EACH MONTH.  
Please email me your event fliers. All fliers will be forwarded to Chapters &  

posted on the Events Page of our website www.bktsc.org  
Joseph DeFelice, Tri-State Conference Secretary 

          *** As always: Ride with Pride *** 
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mailto:koen.hutse@gmail.com
mailto:bkwrongway1@aol.com
mailto:mpbkde1@comcast.com
mailto:mwrc.rep@blueknights.org
mailto:nec.rep@blueknights.org
mailto:src.rep@blueknights.org
mailto:swc.rep@blueknights.org
mailto:rhh57@aol.com
mailto:grahamb638@gmail.com
mailto:wcc.rep@blueknights.org
mailto:international@blueknights.org


 11 

Blue Knights International 
Law Enforcement Motorcycle Club, Inc. 

TRI-STATE CONFERENCE 
(YEAR) RIDE EVENT SCHEDULE 

(As Of 01/01/2024) 
 

NEW FOR (YEAR) – I have also added the surrounding  
Conference Meetings and Weekends to the Schedule in GREEN 

BLACK is Chapter Events, RED is TSC Conference Events, BLUE is International Events 
 
Date Chapter  Event        JANUARY  Contact or Website             Flyer 
01            NJ IX                DALE’S CHILLY CHILI RUN                   TREVORFLOYDCOEME.COM                  N 
 
Date Chapter  Event        FEBRUARY  Contact or Website             Flyer 
 
 
Date Chapter  Event          MARCH   Contact or Website              Flyer 

      

 
Date Chapter  Event          APRIL   Contact or Website             Flyer 
10-13      LO XVI         2025 SOUTHERN REGIONAL CONFERENCE   BKLouisian16.org                                  Y 
 
 
Date Chapter  Event          MAY   Contact or Website              Flyer 
05/27-6/2      NY XXII            BLUE KNIGHT’S ON THE LAKE           MMCCOTTER1@GMAIL.COM                Y 
 
 
 
 
Date Chapter  Event          JUNE  Contact or Website              Flyer 
05/27-6/2      NY XXII            BLUE KNIGHT’S ON THE LAKE           MMCCOTTER1@GMAIL.COM             Y 
02              NJ XI                 PUZZLE PIECE RUN                                 CAPT.RAY@VERIZON.NEY                      Y 
08              PA XIV              BKPAVIV COUNTRY TOUR                    570-419-8658 
25              PA XXV             Fallen Officer Memorial Law Ride                                                                                       Y 
 
 
Date Chapter  Event          JULY   Contact or Website              Flyer 
13           NY XVII        Vietnam Veterans Memorial Highway of Valor           607-351-9919                                       Y                 
28       PA XVI             21 Annual Blue Ridge                                    724-263-6218/pa16-blueknights.com                   N 
 
Date Chapter  Event         AUGUST                Contact or Website                   Flyer 
 04          PA XXVI          Minisink Battle Run VI                                                                                                           Y   
 25          NJ V                  Wildwood Boardwalk Ride                           856-364-6843/blueknightsv.org                     N 
 
Date Chapter  Event          SEPTEMBER  Contact or Website              Flyer 
 
Date Chapter  Event          OCTOBER   Contact or Website              Flyer 
10/06       NJ XV               Forst on the Pumpkin                                    732-232-3286                                                   Y 
 
Date Chapter  Event          NOVEMBER  Contact or Website              Flyer 
 
 
Date Chapter  Event          DECEMBER  Contact or Website              Flyer 
01            NJ XV         7th Annual Charity LE Christmas                                                                                                Y 
 
This is the (YEAR) Tristate Ride Schedule to date. Contact me with you Events or correction at bktscsec@gmail.com.  
The schedule and uploads of event fliers may be found on the Events page of the Conference website: www.bktsc.org 

mailto:MMCCOTTER1@GMAIL.COM
mailto:MMCCOTTER1@GMAIL.COM
mailto:CAPT.RAY@VERIZON.NEY
mailto:bktscsec@gmail.com
http://www.bktsc.org/
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Blue Knights® on the Lake / Blue Knights® at 
Georgian Lakeside Resort 

384 Canada Street 
Lake George, NY 12845 

518-832-3886 
 
New York XXII had our second year hosting the Blue Knights on the Lake event in 
Lake George, NY was, reportedly another huge success! There were some reports 

from our guests some minor problems that will be considered, but all in all, it was a hit! The week of Americade 
is usually littered with rain throughout the week. Again this year, we had some GREAT WEATHER! As some 
may remember, last year we were hit with some RIDICULOUSLY hot days! This year the weather was gorgeous! 
The weeks running up to this event was not looking too good, but we lucked out! The Americade Motorcycle 
Rally, which is always held in Lake George, the same week also was a hit! 
From now on, we will be known as- Blue Knights at Georgian Lakeside Resort. 
We were a little trepidatious about the hotel being ready for the event, due to their renovations ongoing, but they 
did a fantastic job! Each of our guests were afforded a FREE commemorative T-Shirt with each room booked by 
the hotel! We also had shirts that could be purchased at a low cost of $20.00 each. As our guests were registering 
with the hotel, we had members greeting everyone and getting their names, addresses, phone numbers and email 
addresses for us to directly inform them of what to expect from now on. A small handout bag was given to each 
room with free items to enjoy.  
Everything really picked up for our guests on Thursday, when the hotel offered a free drink and Hors D’oeuvres 
that kicked everything off! We had a small video that was built by Ralphie Ferrer of NYIX to start the night off 
with a BANG! After that, everything was moved to the pool deck area. 50/50 drawings began that night and ran 
through Friday. Several winners walked away with hundreds of dollars!  
Friday morning, we offered a bike blessing that our very own Chapter Chaplain- Carla Snyder officiated. There 
were about 20 bikes that took part in it. Great job Carla! After that there was an impromptu ride that went up to 
Ticonderoga, NY to the Star Trek Museum, then for lunch and back. Also, several others took a ride through the 
Adirondacks to Saranac Lake, NY. One bike had mechanical problems and they asked the Saranac Lake Police if 
they could store the bike there until it could be picked up. They were more than gracious to allow us to do that!  
Friday night starting at 5pm, the Georgian(hotel) was taking guests money for our BBQ dinner held at the pool 
area. A brief ceremony was held in the banquet hall and the Pick a Prize drawing was conducted. We had Randy 
Jolicoeur and Debra Jean returned again this year to play and sing to our guests. The fireworks, put on by the 
Americade again this year, was directly on the water and the view was spectacular!  
Saturday, some of the guests were either going home or preparing to go home. The day and evening were free for 
them to go and have fun downtown during the Americade or dine on their own, then come back and have special 
drink pricing that was offered all week, at the Cabana Bar near the pool. 
Sunday, for the most part, was saying our good-byes until next year! 
At this time, I would like to thank our Committee members for their hard work and dedication to getting this 
event ready. From NYXXII- Al Colvin and his wife Mandy, Dave Snyder and Carla Snyder, Pete Lindsey and his 
wife Peggy, My wife, Deb McCotter and Bill Powell. From other chapters were- NY2 Curtis Whitehead, NYIX 
Ralph Ferrer, NYXXX Thor Ron Johnson and PAXXVI Rick Vobis. These people plus numerous others from our 
chapter really made this event a huge success! 
I would be remiss if I did not acknowledge the friendship and constant consultation of a special friend from 
Maine. This lady is the epitome of what the Blue Knights is all about! She has been a friend of mine for 30 years 
and hope to keep her as such for another 30 years! Thank you for all your knowledge and experience- Pam 
Poisson! 
We hope to see everyone next year! You can expect changes in the years coming! 
Our motto- “For Blue Knights, By Blue Knights” 
 
Mike McCotter, President 
Blue Knights NYXXII and 
Blue Knights at Georgian Lakeside Resort Committee 
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BLUE KNIGHTS 2024 TRI-STATE CONFERENCE FALL PRESIDENTS WEEKEND 

Hosted BY NY XXII 
 

 

 
2024                     VENUE At: 

October 04th – 06th                 The Georgian Lakeside Resort 

$130.00 PER PERSON           384 Canada Street, Lake George, NY 12845 

Includes 2024 TSC Beer Stein       $149.00/Night (518) 668-5401  CODE: BKOCT 

EVENTS: Nightly Hospitality Room 

TSC T-Shirts                         Presidents Meeting 
Short Sleeve $15                       Chapter Sales 
Long Sleeve $ 20                        Saturday Evening Banquet 

Sold only @ BKNY9.com                   Brother/sister hood and good times 
 
RIDE WITH PRIDE 
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